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21 April 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I hope this message finds you well, and you have been able to enjoy the Easter break. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support over the last few weeks with 
completing the Lateral Flow testing at home. 

Could we remind you that all test results must  be uploaded on to the Government and the NBA webistes, 
the links for these are: 

Government: https://tinyurl.com/ew8mh7ut  
 

NBA: https://forms.office.com/r/xfiQpksPQf 

If you have any queries please call the main school office on 0121 373 1647 or email nba.enquries@e-
act.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Chris Seager 
Acting Headteacher  
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